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City of Alexandria
. ATTN: Mr. William L. McCulla, Jr.

f. Chief. C&I Division
. . . Department of T&ES-

~

.P. O. Box 178, City Hall
' Alexandria, VA 22313-

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NO : 45-18354-01/89-01

Thank you| for your response of June 27, 1989, to our Notice of Violation issued.
on June 22, 1989,- concerning activities conducted at your Alexandria facility
under NRC License No. 45-18354-01. We have evaluated your response and found
that . it meets the requirements. of 10 CFR 2.201. We will examine the
implementation of your corrective actions during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.-

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL S4GNED BY

WlLUAM E. CUNE
William E. Cline, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety and

Safeguards Branch
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards.

cc: Commonwealth of Virginia

bec: Document Control Desk
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